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Happy Friday, everyone! As we get settled into the semester, we hope you will utilize the
IME Suite as a study space! We have lots of desk space, couches, and a bean bag chair

for a study break nap. We also have a quiet room if you need to focus. We are open
Monday through Friday from 9-5, so please stop by!

Cheers to Hispanic Heritage Month! How are you celebrating?! See in our newsletter for
the various ways to get involved.

 
For PDF versions and archives, visit the IME website or click this For PDF versions and archives, visit the IME website or click this linklink..

What's HappeningWhat's Happening

Here's what's in this week's IME Newsletter:

IME Events and NewsIME Events and News
Get Involved with Indigenous Peoples' Heritage Month
First-Generation Weeklies: Community Hangout + Refresh on L&C Resources
First-Generation Weeklies: Financial Literacy 101 with LC Alum
IME x The Coop Open Mic Night
GEM Wokeshop: Why Voting is Important (see Elections section)
GEM Gathering: Family Game Night

Hispanic Heritage MonthHispanic Heritage Month
GLU Picnic Day
GLU Noche De Baile
Community Cookout Dinner

More Events and NewsMore Events and News
Call for Mixed LC Leadership
New Program Launch: Bridge Builders
Ray Warren Symposium Call for Art: WE NEED YOUR ART!
Ray Warren Symposium Race Monologues
Ray Warren Symposium: Call for Student Research

https://college.lclark.edu/student_life/multicultural_affairs/ime-newsletter/
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=cjaffiliate&nav=a7abea97-a4e5-4a79-be0d-86d334b04c78


Next Ray Warren Symposium Community Planning Meeting
Asian Studies Fall Film Series
Gender Studies Symposium: Call For Proposals!
Student Leadership Mixer
Zen Sitting Meditation

Elections and Current EventsElections and Current Events
GEM Wokeshop: Why Voting is Important

IME Events and NewsIME Events and News

Join IPHMJoin IPHM
PlanningPlanning

CommitteeCommittee

Join IME's Indigenous Peoples' HeritageJoin IME's Indigenous Peoples' Heritage
Month Planning CommitteeMonth Planning Committee

How will you honor and give back to our
Indigenous communities?! Join the Native
Student Union and IME as we prepare to
celebrate Indigenous Peoples' Heritage Month
in November and beyond! We typically meet
once a week (or every other week) leading up
to the month of celebration. Learn more via the
interest form! All are welcome to participate!

First-Generation Weeklies:First-Generation Weeklies:
Community Hangout + Refresh onCommunity Hangout + Refresh on
L&C ResourcesL&C Resources

Wednesday, Sept. 25
4:00pm
Fowler 237 (new location)

Come connect with other First-Generation
students and/or students who are
wanting to be in community! Not sure
about a certain resource or are you
needing additional support? This is a
great to check back in!

First-Generation Weeklies: FinancialFirst-Generation Weeklies: Financial
Literacy 101 with L&C AlumLiteracy 101 with L&C Alum

Wednesday, Oct. 2nd
4:00pm
Fowler 237 (new location)

Learn from LC Alum, Immanuel Harice as
they present on financial literacy! Learn
the dos and don'ts when it comes to our
finances! All are welcomed to participate!

https://forms.gle/RaEiTfaS2p6otWok7


IME x The Coop Open Mic NightIME x The Coop Open Mic Night

Thursday, October 3
6:30pm
The Coop

In collaboration with The Coop, come to
the Queer Open Mic Night on October 3rd.
Sign-ups to perform start at 6:30. Come
perform music from queer artists, read
poetry, write and read your own poetry,
and whatever you desire! Light snacks will
be available!

RSVPRSVP
HereHere

GEM Gathering: Family Game NightGEM Gathering: Family Game Night

Thursday, Sept 26
3:30pm
IME Suite

Join the GEM Mentors for the first GEM Gathering of the
term! We will have Mario Kart on the TV and board games
around the suite for people to engage with– that way
they are interacting with one another and building on
their connections and hopefully forming new ones too.
Snacks are just a plus. Hosted by Mentors Christianah and
Mary, please feel free to email questions to
multicultural@lclark.edu!

Hispanic Heritage MonthHispanic Heritage Month

Celebrate Hispanic Heritage Month!Celebrate Hispanic Heritage Month!

Join the Hispanic Heritage Month Planning Committee in celebrating the beautiful cultures
within the Hispanic/Latine communities. See the flyer for our month-long list of events.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfxGwmWw-xCs-dASMW1NtTZAb6pxr8tAyksqETJnmZoefSchQ/viewform
mailto:multicultural@lclark.edu


Community Cookout DinnerCommunity Cookout Dinner

Sunday, October 6
4:00-7:00pm
Holmes Main Lounge

Join us for our annual Hispanic Heritage
Month Community Cookout event.
Consider volunteering with food prep,
clean up or simply come hangout! Submit
your favorite Hispanic recipes for our
committee to consider cooking! Learn
more via RSVP link.

RSVP for Community CookoutRSVP for Community Cookout
DinnerDinner

 
More Events and NewsMore Events and News

https://forms.gle/DyCbZrDvjKpRs5ZF9


 

Call for Mixed LC LeadershipCall for Mixed LC Leadership

Mixed LC is a club for students of mixed racial and/or ethnic backgrounds, a place where
intersectionality is welcome and where we hope you'll feel at home. Lewis and Clark is
fortunate to have many wonderful unions, and this space is simply another place to take
pride in your (mixed!) heritage! 

If you have ever wanted to get involved in Mixed LC, or just wanted to meet more mixed
race people on campus, now is a great time to get involved in Mixed LC leadership! We
are looking for a team of people wanting to further uplift multiracial identities and
maintain a campus community. 

If you or anyone you know is willing to join in the community to support the club and plan
fun events, please reach out to mixed@lclark.edu!

RSVP For the InfoRSVP For the Info
SessionSession

New Program Launch: BridgeNew Program Launch: Bridge
BuildersBuilders

Tuesday, September 17
4:30-6:00pm
Fowler 353

Are you interested in volunteering with the
Immigrant and Refugee Community in
Portland? Come learn about our new
program, Building Bridges, which encourages
students to deepen their understanding of
immigrant and refugee issues alongside
volunteering with IRCO.

Register for our Info Session/Dinner to learn
more and sign up!

WE NEED YOUR ART!WE NEED YOUR ART!

The art curators for the 21st Ray Warren
Symposium on Race and Ethnic Studies
Art Show encourage you to submit your
artwork! We encourage all visual art
engaging with the themes of race and
ethnicity, with special consideration for
work related to this year’s theme, “On the
Border”. No previous experience in the
arts is necessary to submit your work.
Please submit art to the google form
attached.

Submit Your ArtSubmit Your Art
HereHere

https://lclark.givepulse.com/event/479061-bridge-builders-orientation-dinner
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfKrjL59HFB4TIMZ3UKRVKWiAfwog1aJ3438mUiiiD5AoODMg/viewform


Ray Warren Symposium RaceRay Warren Symposium Race
MonologuesMonologues

The Ray Warren Symposium hosts the
Race Monologues event where BIPOC
students are invited to attend weekly
writing workshops that explore the
impact race has on our lives. Students
are given the choice of preparing an
artistic expression conveying their stories
at the symposium in November.

Please get in touch with us at
racemonologues@lclark.edu if you are
interested!

Learn More About RaceLearn More About Race
MonologuesMonologues

Ray Warren Symposium: Call forRay Warren Symposium: Call for
Student ResearchStudent Research

Are you interested in presenting your
research? The Ray Warren Symposium is
currently looking for L&C student
presenters to share their research (either
completed or still in progress) that
examines issues of race and ethnicity.
Also, your research can be from any
department so don’t be shy! We would
love to highlight your hard work. The
deadline for submissions is October 13th
by 6pm. We look forward to hearing from
you all!

Questions? Email us at
rwchairs@lclark.edu

Submit Your WorkSubmit Your Work
Here!Here!

Next Ray Warren SymposiumNext Ray Warren Symposium
Community Planning MeetingCommunity Planning Meeting

Tuesday, September 24
3:30-4:30pm
Miller 414

Want to be involved in the 21st Annual
Ray Warren Symposium? Our next
community planning meeting is Tuesday,

https://college.lclark.edu/programs/ethnic_studies/symposium/race-monologues/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfAuIr9VM6RX-wM31opbP6Omj-aWTOaQytedU5AfgKzOthqig/viewform?usp=sf_link


September 24. Stop by and learn more
about the symposium, help us plan our
daytime events, and learn about how you
can volunteer and help out!

Asian Studies Fall Film SeriesAsian Studies Fall Film Series

6:00-9:00pm
Miller 102

Join Asian Studies in their fall film series!
See the flyer to learn more! Each
screening will begin at 6pm in Miller 102.
Tell your friends!

Gender Studies Symposium: Call For Proposals!Gender Studies Symposium: Call For Proposals!



The 44th Annual Gender Studies Symposium is accepting submissions! Please visit the Call
for Proposals on our website for complete guidelines and suggested topics. While we will
prioritize submissions related to the theme of “[No] Hard Feelings,” we welcome any
submissions that center gender and sexuality.

All proposals are due Friday, November 8 at 5 pm.

The Center for Social Change andThe Center for Social Change and
Community Involvement Present:Community Involvement Present:

Student Leadership Mixer!Student Leadership Mixer!

Thursday, September 26 4:40-6:00pm
Stamm

Business Casual Attire

Calling all Lewis & Clark Student Leaders!

Come show up for fun games, prizes, catered
food, and strengthened connections with your
community of fellow leaders. This event is
geared to facilitate engagement between peers
so that you can grow your network, make new
friends, and develop your professional skills.

RSVPRSVP

Zen Sitting MeditationZen Sitting Meditation

Monday's 12:00-12:30pm Gregg Pavilion

Join us for silent meditation coupled with
instruction in the basics of zazen. No
experience or supplies necessary. Sitting from
12-12:30, with further sitting offered for those
who wish to stay from 12:30-1 pm. For all
students, staff, and faculty from all three
campuses. Led by Andrew Mason, and Greg
Smith.

Elections and Current EventsElections and Current Events

Wokeshop: Why Voting is ImportantWokeshop: Why Voting is Important

https://lclark.givepulse.com/event/487246-student-leadership-mixer


Tuesday, September 24
5:00-6:00pm
IME Suite

This wokeshop will be hosted by GEM
Mentors Julián, Mary, and Leslie and will
center around the importance of voting.

Please feel free to email questions to
multicultural@lclark.edu.

Visit the IME Suite on the 3rd floor of Fowler: 9-5pm Monday to FridayVisit the IME Suite on the 3rd floor of Fowler: 9-5pm Monday to Friday

Interested in submitting something to be added to theInterested in submitting something to be added to the
​IME Newsletter?IME Newsletter?

If you would like to submit something to be added to the IME newsletter, please fill out
the form below. The IME newsletter goes out every Friday morning. All submissions to

make it into the weekly newsletter must be done by Thursday at 8am or they will be put in
the next week's newsletter.

Submit to the IMESubmit to the IME
NewsletterNewsletter

Stay Connected with IME
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Unsubscribe | Update Profile | Constant Contact Data Notice

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfOWwbUN86AhBno3FbsKfhyJSsACABgvi2Rycwm5D8-qqNPEg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://www.instagram.com/ime_lc/
https://www.constantcontact.com/legal/customer-contact-data-notice
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